#### **BOARD MEMBERS**

Dennis Lewis, President
John J. Bernabei, Vice President
Vicky Skaff, Secretary
James Rucker \*
Jenna Misiti\*
Sam Kapourales
David Bowyer
(\*Public Member)



STAFF
Michael L. Goff,
Executive Director &
CSMP Administrator

John P. Smolder, CFO/COO

Ryan L. Hatfield, General Counsel

<u>Phone</u> (304) 558-0558 (304) 558-0572 (Fax)

<u>Office</u> 2310 Kanawha Blvd. East Charleston, WV 25311

# MINUTES OF THE WEST VIRGINIA BOARD OF PHARMACY June 8, 2021

On Tuesday, June 8, 2021, the West Virginia Board of Pharmacy ("the Board") convened at the Board office in Charleston, West Virginia for the Board's quarterly board meeting. The meeting was open to the public.

## **Board Members present:**

Dennis Lewis, President
John J. Bernabei, Vice President
Vicky Skaff, Secretary
David Bowyer
James Rucker
Jenna Misiti

#### **Board Staff present:**

Michael Goff, Executive Director and CSMP Administrator Ryan Hatfield, General Counsel Krista Capehart, Director of Professional and Regulatory Affairs Jane Harrell, Executive Secretary Thomas Robinette, Investigator

### Public present:

None

President Lewis called the meeting to order and stated that a quorum was present. The agenda for the meeting had previously been posted on the Board's website and made available through the Board's office. The meeting was opened with a prayer.

- 1. Motion was made by Board Member Bowyer to accept 15 CSR 8 as amended by the Legislative Committee to include pharmacists check the CSMP. The motion was seconded by Board Member Misiti and passed unanimously.
- 2. Motion was made by Board Member Bernabei to accept 15 CSR 16 as amended by the Legislative Committee to reduce the fee for pharmacists 65 years of age and older renewing their license fee by 50%. The motion was seconded by Board Member Rucker and passed unanimously.
- 3. Motion was made by Board Member Bernabei to permit the use of Accreditation Commission for Healthcare for sterile compounding inspecting in lieu of UPP. The motion was seconded by Board Member Bowyer and passed unanimously.
- 4. Motion was made by Board President Lewis to amend 15 CSR 1 to remove the white coat requirement for pharmacists and pharmacy interns. The requirement had been inadvertently added into last year's version of the rule. The motion was seconded by Board Member Skaff and passed unanimously.
- 5. Board Member Skaff motioned to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Board Member Bowyer and passed unanimously.

Dennis Lewis, President

West Virginia Board of Pharmacy

Vicky Skaff, Secretary

West Virginia Board of Pharmacy